3rd Graders See “Watts” Up in the
Panther Pete Science Lab!
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New Prospect 3rd graders visited the Panther Pete Science Lab during the week of April 23rd to investigate: 

HEAT
Students rotated through four centers to learn about the properties of heat, conduction and thermal energy in conjunction with their current science unit in their classrooms.
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Center 1, “Heat, Temperature & Pressure”: 
In this center, students learned how thermometers work by helping to make one!  A mixture of water, rubbing alcohol and food coloring was put in a plastic bottle. When the mixture in the bottle was heated, it rose up in the plastic straw just like a real thermometer.
Students then used a hand-held “heat engine” to see how pressure increases as temperature increases.  They were able to see the liquid rise or fall depending on the temperature of the hand boiler.
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Center 2, “Heat & Wattage”: 

Students looked at two different kinds of light bulbs (incandescent and compact fluorescent) and the heat they produce.  Working as a group, the students used different bulbs with different wattages to see what kind of heat they would produce.  Ask your child: Which type of light bulb produced more heat?  Which is more energy-efficient?  Incandescent or compact fluorescent?
Center 3, “Conduction”:  
In this center, students explored the concepts of “heat transfer” and “conduction”.  Students observed the transfer of heat from a cup of boiling water to a cup of cool water through an aluminum bar.  They learned that aluminum is an excellent “conductor”.



Students also witnessed how certain materials transfer heat at different rates by using special “Ice Melting Blocks”.  Although the foam block felt warmer than the cool aluminum block, ice melted faster on the aluminum block.

Center 4, “Heat & Insulation”:  
Using three model houses, students learned how insulating a house can affect thermal heat transfer.  (Keeping the drafty air outside and keeping the warm, heated air inside.)  
Hopefully they also learned to keep the doors closed and the air-conditioning inside the house this summer!
A BIG thank you to all the parents who volunteered their time to assist our students during this visit and throughout the school year!
A special thanks to our 3rd Grade Lab Coordinator, Kim Tobin!





















